
 
 
 
 
 
24 February 2020        AA/DF 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following the completion of your son’s final GCSE exams in the summer, it has 
become a tradition for the students to celebrate this achievement through a summer 
Prom.  
 
For the last few years, Kesteven and Sleaford High School and Carre’s Grammar 
School have successfully organised a joint Prom and the schools are in the process 
of finalising details for this year’s event. The venue this year is Kelham Hall near 
Newark and the date has been confirmed as Thursday 9 July 2020. As part of the 
evening’s events, a buffet meal has been planned with a disco after the meal. The 
ticket price will be £30 per head.  
 
If your son would like to attend the evening, a non-refundable deposit of £15 will be 
required by Friday 6 March via ParentPay. The outstanding balance will be due at 
a later date, soon to be finalised.  
 
I do hope your son is able to attend this celebratory event.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Mrs A Angell   Mrs M Watts                               
Head of Year 11(CGS)  Head of Year 11 (KSHS)          
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Please return the reply slip to the school office  
 
Year 11 Prom – Thursday 9 July 2020. 
 
I understand that the non-refundable deposit of £15 will appear on ParentPay and 
will be paid by Friday 6 March. 
 
Name __________________________________________ Form _____________  
 
Signed _________________________________________ Date ______________  
 
(Parent/Carer) 
 


